
 

 

Western United Fish Company DBA Annasea Foods Group 
1025 6th Ave N, Kent, WA 98032 USA ▪ Tel: 425.558.7809 ▪ Fax:425.558.7919 

                                                                               

9.19.2025 

Dear Costco Member, 

Western United is recalling Fresh Ahi Wasabi Poke sold at Costco on 9/18/25 due to potential Listeria 
monocytogenes contamination of the green onions used in the product.  

Records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, purchased Item Number 17193 Fresh Ahi Wasabi Poke 
on September 18, 2025, from Costco.  

Please stop using the product and dispose of it immediately. Visit your local Costco for a full refund. 

 

 

Please call Western United Fresh Co. DBA Annasea Foods Group at (425) 558-7809 (7:00am-3:30pm) Pacific Time  
Monday – Friday or email info@annasea.com if you have any issues or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Lenseigne 

Julie Lenseigne 
Food Safety & QA Manager 
Western United Fish Company 
DBA ANNASEA FOODS GROUP 
1025 6TH  Ave N 
Kent, WA 98032 
TE: (425) 558-7809 
Fax: (425) 558-7919 
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